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Dear friends, family and all our donors,

Once again I’m writing on behalf of our Trustees to thank you all so much for your 
generous support. Without you we couldn't continue with our projects helping 
some very disadvantaged children in Uganda.


Monitoring these projects is difficult when we have no volunteers ‘on the ground’ in 
Uganda, and as we fund all our expenses ourselves, expensive, but this year 
James was able to spend some time in Uganda. We are fortunate to have good 
communication with our partners in the two main organisations that we support, 
Mukisa and Providence Home and his visit strengthened these links.  


The children at Providence Home are thriving, and despite what seems 
to be a fairly rapid changeover of nuns from The Little Sisters of St. 
Francis of Assisi, we maintain excellent relationships with them. Our 
support helps to buy medicines and pays for a physiotherapist and 
occupational therapist, giving some very damaged children hope of a 
better life.

 

The Mukisa Foundation is going from strength to strength, 
empowering children and families with disabilities. They offer tailoring, 
farming, catering and craft making classes, and Mikwano is supporting 
a solar power project for the Mukisa community centre. 




 

You have made all this possible and we thank you so much. 

Wishing you a very happy Christmas and good wishes for 2024. 


James, Jenny and Maureen
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